
DEVON CLOTHING 

Henley High School’s uniform supplier 

 

We are the new uniform provider for Henley High School from the 18th October 2021. 

We will offer you convenient trading times, trained staff, online orders, payment options and the 

confidence that we will deliver your uniforms as soon as possible.  

Devon Clothing Staff are carefully trained to ensure they are able to assist customers with knowledge 

about fit, care of garments and uniform requirements. 

Trading Hours for purchasing and fitting is by appointment, which should be booked online. 

Ordering can be done at the following locations 

Where  Devon Clothing Uniform Shop, 84 Daws Road Edwardstown by appointment  
  8350 7903 

  (Monday - Friday 9.00am - 5.00pm Saturday 10.00am - 1.00pm) 

   Devon POP UP Shop, 50 Henley Beach Road Henley Beach – By Appointment 

(By appointment. Mon 8am -11am, Wed & Thurs 3pm-6pm) check for available times as 
these may vary. 

Online at www.devonclothing.com.au  find the Henley High School logo and follow the 
prompts to order or book online. 

                            E: henleyus@devonclothing.com.au 

How     Book an appointment or online (link on the website) for the Pop-up shop. 

Collection Items can be collected from the pop up shop during trading hours, no 

appointment needed if you are not requiring a fitting. 

Due to social distancing rules, all fittings are by appointment only to ensure we minimise numbers in 

the store and we would suggest if possible you book this as soon as possible to ensure a timely supply. 

We will happily exchange your item, providing the garments are returned in original packaging, 

unwashed, unworn and “as new” condition. Proof of purchase is required. 

Payment options are Mastercard, Visa, Eftpos and cash. Buy Now, Pay later options available. 

ISC is the supplier of the Academy uniform, if your student is a part of the Henley High School Sports 

Academy, they can be fitted by making an appointment between Monday 25th October – Wednesday 

24th November at Devon’s Uniform Shop or Pop Up Shop. All Academy uniform orders need to be 

placed online by Wednesday 24th November. Specific days will be allocated for Academy and this 

information will be advised by Sammy Nutt soon.  

Devon clothing is a registered supplier ensuring all products meet the Ethical and Sustainable Sourcing 

criteria. 

http://www.devonclothing.com.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


